
8/19/2025 

Brian P. Rupp 
1275 Kendallwood Dr. 
Cañon City, CO  81212 

Fremont County Board of County Commissioners 
615 Macon Avenue, Suite 105 
Cañon City, CO  81212 

Dear Commissioners, 

Kindly accept this letter as an expression of my desire to be considered for 
reappointment to the Fremont County Board of Appeals.  My term expired 
on August 1, 2025.  I have enjoyed applying my educational background 
and professional experience relative to the building industry while serving 
on the Board, and would be happy to continue serving, if needed. 

Sincerely, 

Brian P. Rupp, P.E. 


